[bookmark: _GoBack]LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Happy New Year! We hope that your holiday celebrations were merry and bright, last week. Did you make any New Year’s resolutions? We did! We’ve resolved to keep in better communication with our patrons. Do you have an email address? Do we have your address? We’d love to be able to communicate directly with our patrons more, especially when it comes to fun events instead of overdue books.
     Speaking of overdue books, did you know that you can renew them with a simple phone call during regular business hours? It’s true! Check our FAQs for the phone number. 
     Upcoming events: There is a library board meeting on January 20 at 6:30 pm in the library. This is open to the public, as always. Also (drumroll, please . . .) The new year has also brought back the Mystery Meal community luncheons! Our January meal will be held on January 23 at noon in the Community of Christ Church, as before. We can’t wait to see you all!
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Tel. (607) 225-4553
